
January 12, 2024

Dear Lakes Families,

We have had a GREAT first week of school in 2024. The snow has been a fun bonus during

recess this week! With the snow gear coming to school, please label EVERYTHING…I would

much rather deliver a glove found in the hallway to a classroom then into our lost and found bin!

Thank you to all of our families dropping students off in the morning for your continued safety

in the parking lot. As a winter reminder: any school closing information will be posted to X

(formerly Twitter) as well as the school website. Automated calls, texts and email notifications

will also go out. Social media seems to be the quickest way that school closing information

travels.

Lakes Information and News:

Hearing Screening

Livingston County Health Department is providing Hearing Screening on January 22, 23, and 24

for Grades JK, K, 2nd and 4th. They will also screen any follow ups from last year and any

parent/teacher requests. Please call the front office if you DO NOT want your child screened

OR if you have a concern and your child is not in the above grades listed. More information is

below. You may also contact the Health Department at (517) 546-99850 (ask for the Hearing

and Vision Coordinator) if you have any questions or if your child has a programmable shunt or

any implanted medical device.

Upcoming Dates:

1/14: PTO fundraiser at Hartland Brewing Co.

1/15: No School for Students

1/16: Report Cards sent home

1/19: Pizza Kit sale ends

1-22-1/24: Hearing Screening (JK, K, 2nd and 4th grades)

1/25: LOC Day

1/26: Popcorn Day and SEL Assembly with Guy Lewis

PTO News:

Pizza Kit Sale Fundraiser is going on now-January 19. Students brought information home this

week.

Restaurant Night Info: This Sunday, January 14, ALL DAY…even during the Lions game!!

Details below.





Hearing and Screening Specifics:





Other District News and Community Events:

Hartland Area Youth Athletic Association (HAYAA) Baseball/Softball
Registration Begins 1/1/24 - 2/26/24
Recreational League 4-16yr old
Plays April - June; Quadtown travels to surrounding towns.
Skill Evaluations and Coach Meetings are 3/10/24.
REGISTRATION LINK: https://hayaa-baseball-softball.sportngin.com
Registration for JR/SR divisions (plays May-July) starts in March.

Have a fantastic snowy weekend!

Melissa Frasier

Principal

Lakes Elementary

http://softball.sportngin.com/

